
As the COVID-19 situation continues to evolve, we are making additional changes 

at the Franklin church to do our best to make our members safe.  We are 

encouraged from the words of the Philippian writer (2: 3-5) Do nothing from 

rivalry or conceit, but in humility count others more significant 

than yourselves. Let each of you look not only to his own interests, but 

also to the interests of others. Have this mind among yourselves, which is 

yours in Christ Jesus (ESV). 

After much prayer and careful consideration, we are asking for your help 

and your prayers as we are committed to make this situation easier.  We 

realize this may be an inconvenience to some as we work through this 

difficult time together.   

We ask that you wear your mask at all times.  We have mask available if 

you should need one.  Please do your best to remain 6ft. apart for social 

distancing in all locations of the buildings.  Today, you will notice we have 

festive bows on every other pew.  We ask that you sit on a “Row with A 

Bow.”  This will help ensure social distancing.  

This morning we will provide songs by video.  Please feel free to sing along 

with the music and slides, but please wear your mask.  This is not the way 

we usually do singing, however because we are looking at the “interest of 

others”, we feel this is our best option. These changes will remain in effect 

until December 30th, 2020.  

We will continue to monitor the pandemic on a daily basis.  We want to 

thank you for your support and having the best interest of others during 

these unprecedented times by doing the best you can as a person of faith 

to help us keep the doors open to serve you and others.  


